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Obsolete Part Number

MF-MSMF300X-2

M U L T I F U S E ®  P P T C  R E S E T T A B L E  F U S E S

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer Service/Inside Sales. MF2410

Bourns® Model MF-MSMF300X-2 Multifuse® PPTC Resettable Fuse 
to be Discontinued

Riverside, California  – July 1, 2024 – In accordance with our ongoing product life cycle management procedure, effective September 30, 2024, 
Bourns will transfer the Model MF-MSMF300X-2 Multifuse® PPTC Resettable Fuse to an End of Product Life status. The obsolete part number is 
listed below. 

Regrettably, no replacement part numbers are available at this time. New replacement models are expected to be released in 2025. Please contact 
Bourns Customer Service / Inside Sales for further information on these upcoming replacement models. 

Customers may continue to purchase this part number during the End of Product Life transition period between now and September 30, 2024. Orders 
for this part number during this End of Product Life transition period will be considered noncancellable. Products purchased during this End of Product 
Life transition period will be considered nonreturnable and will be covered by Bourns’ standard warranty.

Please plan for the following deadlines:

Last time buy date: September 30, 2024
Last shipment date: December 31, 2024

https://www.bourns.com/support/contact
https://www.bourns.com/docs/product-datasheets/mfmsmf.pdf?sfvrsn=4a75e5c0_56



